To guardians and whomever the matter concerns

Today the students saw a performance on physical and sexual violence against children in the play The Kids in the Neighbourhood. The performance is available to all children in the second grade of elementary school. It is funded by Awareness Awakening against sexual, mental, and physical violence against children. The Awareness Awakening is a collaboration project between the Ministry of the Interior, Ministry of Education, Science and Culture, and the Ministry of Welfare.

The Kids in the Neigbourhood, is a play in which puppets are used to educate children about violence and the importance of telling someone about it. The puppets discuss situations that they have been faced with. Jóhanna talks about how her mom’s boyfriend touched her inappropriately and the kind of help she received after coming forward with it. Stefán tells his friend about how his mom behaved violently towards him and how they both received help after he told his teacher about it. 

Why The Kids in the Neighbourhood? By using puppets to talk about and answer questions about this sensitive issue, the children can be more successfully reached. A school counsellor, a social worker, a nurse or a psychologist is present at every performance.

Puppet directors are Hallveig Thorlacius, Helga Arnalds and Sólveig Guðmundsdóttir. For more information about the play please contact Hallveig  (phone: 8655255, email: hallveig@xx.is ) or Helga (phone: 8953020, email: hekla@mmedia.is ).

For further information about the material go to the Awareness Awakening website: vel.is/vitundarvakning.

